Webmaster Report.

Website is up-to-date with all of the current activities and initiatives.

I have already distributed the website usage report to you all. Seems to be very positive in demonstrating the increasing use of the website.

Only current open 'security' question is the use of personal email addresses on the website. My preferred solution is the adoption of 'forwarding club email addresses' for all roles and Ride & Tour Leaders.

Ride Leaders Report

Good progress on the Action items from the October Ride Leader meeting. Some items still ongoing, such as first Aid. Latest copy of Action List attached.

Apart from Keith (I will forward separately) you will have seen my interpretation of the Rides Attendance data produced by George. Really positive picture and a credit to all those involved in. Outstanding work by Vicky and Marina, and Martin Lee's rides have been a real success.

I have also chased the Ride Leaders to try to get at least one ride a month in the Ride Planner (..and I've added an Offroad Ride and Drive and cycle from ride myself in March!)

Gives rise to a number of questions and opportunities for learning from what has been happening with these new innovations and tweaking the Rides Programme to meet changing demands -

- Saturday Rides ?
- Training rides ?
- Regular Introductory Rides to routinely bring in new riders
- Spring / Summer evening Rides On Road / Offroad for the working members
- ...and what happened to the idea of Long, single stop ride requested by the strong/ fast riders?

I will add an agenda item to discuss this as the main objective for the next Ride Leaders meeting on the 1st March.

Alan

T